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Notice To Mariners 
 

01/21 
 

Diving Survey of Iona Slip 
 
 

Mariners are advised that diving survey work will be carried on the lower slip at Iona 
and immediate area of seabed 0900 – 1800 on Thursday 17th June 2021 
 
Flag Alpha will be flown and contact can be made on VHF Channel 12. 
 
Mariners are also advised to navigate at slow speed and with caution when in the 
area of these operations and be aware of the effects of wash and adjust their speed 
as required. 
 
 
 


